
From: Castro, Lorraine
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: RE: CASE 3-GP-2023 & CASE 13-ZN-2020#2
Date: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 1:41:42 PM

wrongwy@aol.com
 
I will add this to the case file.
 

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Monday, January 08, 2024 2:29 PM
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: CASE 3-GP-2023 & CASE 13-ZN-2020#2
 
City of Scottsdale

Referencing article https://www.axios.com/local/phoenix/2023/09/21/axon-scottsdale-
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apartment-proposal-school-funding I am concerned that the State has not realized the true
value of the land sold to Axon and allowing for a rezoning after purchasing the property under
the guise of commercial development amounts to bait and switch. -- sent by Kathleen Clifford
(case# 13-ZN-2020#2)
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